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CRA Generations Club meeting 

March 13, 2024 

Virtual Meeting 

 

Present:   

Guy Proulx, Odette Beaubien, Joanne St-Georges, Heather Daniels, Jason Sow, Lisa Rondeau, Terry Lévesque, 

Teri Carucci  and Ann Perry (0n-Line), 

Absent:  Sheila Willis, Eugene Nicholl 

Board members 
 

• Wendy Potvin, Lora Furlong-Lachapelle and Jean François Normand have resigned from the committee. 

• It was proposed and agreed by all that Heather Daniels be appointed Vice President. 

Generations club website 

• Jason presented an overview of the new website which is nearing final. 

• Jason to upload various pictures of participants from past events. 

o Members to provide same to Jason ie  (boat cruise, luncheon, diversity) 

• Pictures on website, need access to free generic pictures perhaps from PAB. 

• Application form, years of service to be removed and events should be reworded. 

• The club will create its own email address (CRA.generations@gmail.com) which will be monitored by a 

few members. 

• There will be a contact us email on the website. 

• List of executives   

o Remove phone and e-mail addresses, keep names and positions only. 

o Title of persons are to be kept for President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer, all others 

will show executive.   

• Website is currently in English and contents will need to be translated although most is taken from old 

website that was translated. 

Facebook 

• It was decided to create a facebook page for the new generations club.  

• In order to be on Facebook, we ask people to give us a brief overview of their history when they joined 

the Agency (i.e. date they started, Branch, region or HQ, etc.).   
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Events calendar 

Spring luncheon 

• Joanne and JF are organizers. 

• Sheila to issue poster for event occurring on May 23rd at Biggs. 

• This is the last event JF is involved in. 

Golf tournament 

• Heather has accepted to lead the organization with the help from Guy. 

• Change required after Wendy’s resignation. 

• Event being held at Meadows on June 3rd 

Cruise  

• Guy advised this is the last time he leads the organization of this event. 

• Event is being held Wednesday August 14th. 

• Lisa and Joanne will also lend a hand. 

• The organization should be simpler with the use of Eventbrite for registration and payment. 

Next meeting date is left open but targeting mid June depending on website progress. 

 

 

 

 


